
 

 

 Please note that boys need to have short, neat, clean and 

groomed hairstyles.  There can be no exceptions.  Their hair 

should be off their foreheads and off the collars of their shirts. 

 

 Any student who dyes/colors their hair over the summer 

(speaking only of artificial coloring) needs to change for 

September.  In September, looking forward to bright smiling 

faces! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


